
 

 
August 11, 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents and/or Guardian, 

 

As the 2020-2021 school year approaches, I would like to take this opportunity to invite all 

students to participate in our Schedule Review phone conferences. This will be a chance to make 

any necessary schedule adjustments to ensure a smooth start to the upcoming school year.  

 

Review sessions will be conducted on August 24th and 25th from 8:15am to 3pm. To schedule a 

conference with your counselor, please log into Genesis Parent Portal and schedule using the 

Conference tab. This feature, as well as student schedules, will be available on Genesis Parent 

Portal starting on August 19th. All schedule review sessions will be conducted over the phone. 

Please review the chart below highlighting counselor student assignments.  

 

Guidance Counselors  Student Assignments  

Ms. Smith A—Clemons 

Mrs. McDaniel  Clottey--Henderson 

Mrs. Vignola  Hennessey—Mills 

Mrs. Norlin  Mitchell—Sammons 

Ms. Weston Samuel—Z 

 

Winslow Township High School will again be partnering with Rowan College of Burlington 

County, Rowan College of South Jersey, Stockton University and Camden County College this 

fall in their dual credit programs. These programs will allow students to gain college credits 

towards a degree while they are in high school. This opportunity will be offered for select 

courses and will have a fee associated with enrollment. If you are interested in these programs, 

please discuss this option and enrollment procedures with your counselor during these 

conferences.  

 
Stay safe and enjoy the rest of the summer.  
 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Kurtis Marella, Principal 

Winslow Township High School 


